



Thursday 18th July 2024,

Dear Spalding Parish children,

You may remember a few weeks ago, you had some Ofsted inspectors visiting the school and some of you may even have spoken to them.

Your adult at home may also have shown you the brilliant things written about you in the papers.

Everyone in the Trust just wanted to say a huge thankyou and you're amazing! Your Ofsted report is brilliant and you are Outstanding in nearly all areas which means top marks and among the best schools in the whole country.

The inspectors were impressed with you all; the way you learn, the way you are kind and considerate to each other, how you sort things out when they go wrong and how you have really developed your skills in the World of Work.

We hope that for the Yr 6 children, that you take these skills and memories with you as you make your big step into secondary school.

Have a lovely summer.

From everyone at LAAT.

LINCOLN ANGLICAN ACADEMY TRUST

Ruskington Chestnut Street C of E Academy | Chestnut Street | Ruskington | NG34 9DL Telephone 01526 888482 | Email enquiries@laat.co.uk | Web www.thelaat.co.uk

The Lincoln Anglican Academy Trust Ltd is a registered company in England and Wales No 8737412